BOROUGH CLERK Barbara L. Dispoto, RMC

ADMINISTRATOR Roberta Stern

201-845-2900 FAX: 201-909-0673



MAYOR Richard Bolan

COUNCIL PRESIDENT
Katherine Bennin

COUNCIL MEMBERS
Jacqueline DeMuro
Jacqueline Flynn
Douglas Herrick
Louis D. Roer
Ryan P. Ullman

## **BOROUGH OF MAYWOOD**

15 Park Avenue, Maywood, NJ 07607-2015 <u>www.maywoodnj.com</u>

Please take notice on Tuesday, April 14, 2020 at 7:30pm, the Mayor and Council of the Borough of Maywood will conduct an Electronic Public Meeting in lieu of its in-person Work Session that was previously advertised for 7:30pm in the Council Conference Room at Borough Hall on that date. Borough Hall will not be open to the public for this meeting. Agenda items for the meeting will be listed in advance on the Borough's website, <a href="https://www.maywoodnj.com">www.maywoodnj.com</a>.

Members of the public may observe and participate in the meeting by using "Zoom" online meeting platform. The on-line meeting can be accessed using the following internet link:

## https://zoom.us/j/673174069?pwd=TjFCVXpEaDliRXYyY0c4ak5kYnVNQT09

Sispoto

The meeting can be also accessed by entering Zoom meeting ID number 673 174 069 Password 014544 on the Zoom website.

The meeting can also be accessed by telephone by dialing 1-253-215-8782 and entering the meeting ID number of 673 174 069#.

The Maywood Mayor and Council will be accepting e-mailed public comments in advance of the meeting for those individuals who are unable to participate electronically. The comments will be read into the record by the Borough Clerk. The five minute limit for comments will continue to apply for any comments submitted. You may e-mail comments to Borough Clerk Barbara Dispoto at <a href="mailto:bdispoto@maywoodboro.org">bdispoto@maywoodboro.org</a> and in the subject line please type "For public comment – April 14, 2020 Council Meeting"

This Electronic Public Meeting is being held in lieu of an in-person public meeting due to the State of Emergency arising from the current situation involving the COVID-19 Virus and to ensure the health, safety and welfare of the public.

This notice has been forwarded to the Mayor and Council, Borough Administrator, Borough Attorney, The Record and Herald News, posted on the Borough website as well as posted in the Municipal Building entrance.

Formal action will be taken.

Barbara L. Dispoto, RMC

Borough Clerk